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Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

610 
RADIO 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your letter concerning reception of WSLC 
in your area. We are, indeed, on 610 kiloHertz with a daytime 
power of 5000 watts and night-time of 1000 watts. Power change 
time in January is 5:30PM, which is why you lost our signal. 
We will stay on full power until 6PM in February and increase a 

little each month until July when we change at 8:45PM. 

Your log of programming corresponds with our logs of 
January 21 and 22, so you undoubtedly were in -tune with WSLC. 

appreciate your listening and your response, and do hope you 
will be a listener whenever you cam. 

Mr. Hawk is no longer with us and Paxton Durham is our 
Chief Engineer. 

Sincerely, e' 

George Gillock 
WSLC Operations Manager 
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